
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Kristen P <pawziphoto@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 5:51 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I oppose this proposed law. No one should be forced to buy anything, let alone an electric vehicle that will increase the 

cost of living and doing business in this state. Maine is not California and the Maine government should conduct 

themselves how the people of Maine want. It has been proven that the reliability of electric vehicles in the cold Maine 

weather leaves much to be desired. The governor and government need to listen to the people of the whole state , not 

just the people that are living in southern Maine!   

 

Kristen Plimpton 

Whitefield, Maine  


